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Date: 08/29/2023  
Via Email: dspaul@globusmedical.com 
 
Globus Medical, Inc. 
2560 General Armistead Avenue  
Audubon, PA 19403 
 
 
Dear Mr. Paul,  
 
This letter serves to confirm an accreditation extension for Globus Medical, Inc. which will have 
continued AATB accreditation until 11/04/2023. 
 
This letter also serves to confirm that it is best practice to verify a tissue bank’s current accreditation 
status by accessing the AATB website to perform a relevant, real-time, accredited tissue bank search by 
using the “Accredited Bank Search” function. We appreciate your participation in this important program 
of the Association. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Daisy Cottle 

AATB Accreditation Manager                                     

 
 
 
 




